
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ducklings 

                                 
 

March 

Thurs 28th  End of Term 4 – Happy Easter! 

 
April 
Mon 15th  Start of Term 5 
Tues 16th  Wrens trip to Bristol Museum – letter emailed 
Tues 23rd  Herons cooking lesson 
Frid 26th  PTA Bingo 
Mon 29th Year 5 to Charterhouse camp 
Tues 30th  Reception and Year 1 – cooking lesson 
 
May 
Wed 1st  Year 5 return from camp 
Thurs 2nd  Year 3 and 4 athletics at CVS – email to follow 
Mon 6th  Bank Holiday 
Wed 15th  Year 2 Folly Farm badger watch – email to follow 
Thurs 16th  Year 2 Striking and Fielding event – email to follow 
Frid 17th  Year 1 Folly Farm 
Tues 21st  Year 3 Cooking lesson 
Frid 23rd  End of Term 5  
 

All the dates are also published on the Federation website. Additions or changes will be in bold 
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Ducklings 
We recently had a visit from the local community Police unit. The children learnt how to keep 
themselves safe if they became separated from their parents, and how the police help the 
community. They also enjoyed exploring the police van and trying on some uniform. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swans 
Children in Swans class have been learning new techniques and skills in art. Last week we tried batik 
and this week we have been weaving. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swallows 
A selection of Year 5’s beautiful day and night cityscapes that they have created in recent art lessons. 
Well done Swallow class! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   



Cake Decorating Club 
The children in Year 3 and 4 that attend our lunch time cake decorating club, created a spring scene 
last week with rainbows and clouds. This week they made Easter cakes in their final session.. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Swallows and Kingfishers 
Last week, children in Years 5 and 6 visited  
Bristol Beacon to watch the Bournemouth 
Symphony Orchestra perform their celebration 
 concert entitled ‘Explore the Orchestra, 
 Dance, Dance, Dance!’, specifically aimed 
 at primary schools. The children were 
 introduced to different sections of the  
orchestra and were able to join in and  
participate in the concert.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Easter Fayre 
Thank you for coming along to our Easter Fayre last week and supporting the school. The entries to the 
decorated egg and Easter bonnet competition were amazing. Many thanks also to our wonderful PTA 
for organising the event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

   

   

 



Swans 
Year 4 have been doing some fantastic presentations about a topic of their choice. We have really 
enjoyed listening to them! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Easter Trail 
Each class was invited to the village church this week to take part in a sequence of activities which built on 

their understanding of Easter. They made a crown of thorns, pinned the tail on the donkey and hunted 

for chocolate eggs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After School Clubs – Term 5 
If your child is in receipt of benefit-related free school meals they may attend the after school clubs we 
offer free of charge (this does not include the daily wrap around care to 6pm). Please contact the office 
to sign up. 
 
Multi-sports – Akeel will be running a multi-sports club every Tuesday for Years 2-4. Please use this link 
to book  
https://getsported.org/BishopSuttonPrimarySchoolYears2to4MultiSportsClubTerm52024 
 
Dodgeball – Akeel will be running a dodgeball club again every Wednesday next term for Years 3-6. If 
you would like to book, please follow this link –  
https://getsported.org/BishopSuttonPrimarySchoolYears3to6DodgeballClubTerm52024 
 
KS1 Football – Akeel will be running a football club for Years 1 and 2 on a Friday. Please use this link to 
book - 
https://getsported.org/BishopSuttonPrimarySchoolYears1and2FootballClubTerm52024 
 
KS2 Football – Rob Maggs will be continuing his football club every Tuesday. To book, please email 
rob.maggs@bathcricket.com.  

   

   

https://getsported.org/BishopSuttonPrimarySchoolYears2to4MultiSportsClubTerm52024
https://getsported.org/BishopSuttonPrimarySchoolYears3to6DodgeballClubTerm52024
https://getsported.org/BishopSuttonPrimarySchoolYears1and2FootballClubTerm52024


Certificates 
Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive 
attitude or great behaviour or good manners etc) in the last two celebration assemblies: 
 

Ducklings Cygnets Herons Wrens 

Rowan Bella Harvey Holly 

Mia Freddie Daniel Ellie 

Nat Mannat RJ Dougie 

Maisie Amelia Harry Bea 

 Charlie Eliza Sophie 

 Kiera   

Swans Swallows Kingfishers Headteacher Awards 

Bonnie Blake Tilly Amelie M 

Rohan Nellie Hugo  

Lola Thea W Charlotte  

Lennie Ava Horace  

Evelyn Sam   

Jack Tilly   

Note: the records are made by Y6 children so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term Dates 2023-24  

Term 3 Tuesday 2 January 2024 to Friday 9 February 2024 

Term 4 Tuesday 20 February 2024 to Thursday 28 March 2024 

Term 5 Monday 15 April 2024 to Friday 24 May 2024 

Term 6 Tuesday 4 June 2024 to Tuesday 23 July 2024 

 

INSET days 2023-24 

• Monday 19 February 2024 

• Monday 3 June 2024 

 

Term Dates 2024-25  

Term 1 Wednesday 4 September 2024 to Thursday 24 October 2024 

Term 2 Monday 4 November 2024 to Friday 20 December 2024 

Term 3 Tuesday 7 January 2025 to Thursday 13 February 2025 

Term 4 Monday 24 February 2025 to Friday 04 April 2025 

Term 5 Tuesday 22 April 2025 to Friday 23 May 2025 

Term 6 Tuesday 3 June 2025 to Tuesday 22 July 2025 

 

INSET days 2024-25 

• Monday 2 September 2024  

• Tuesday 3 September 2024  

• Friday 25 October 2024  

• Monday 6 January 2025  

• Friday 14 February 2025  

• Monday 2 June 2025  

 



 
PTA Newsletter 
 
BINGO NIGHT 

We are excited to announce that we are holding our first ever Bingo Night on Friday 26th April at 7pm 
in the school hall. This is a adults only event with prizes to win and CASH for the final game! Tickets are 
£10 per person and includes six games and a glass of bubbly! You can buy snacks, drinks and extra 
bingo books on the night. 
BUY BINGO TICKET 
 
UNIFORM SHOP 

Our uniform shop on 'Grown Out Of It' is finally live! It’s a FREE online platform, where you can sell or 
buy second-hand uniform.You can donate part or all of the profit to the PTA and support the school. It 
is really easy to register, upload your photos to sell an item of uniform, as well as browse what others 
people are selling. 
SELL OR BUY UNIFORM 
 

WIN £1,000 SAINSBURYS GIFT CARD! 
Play Your School Lottery and you could win an amazing £1,000 Sainsbury’s Voucher!!  Stock up your 
wardrobe for spring with Tu, freshen up your home with Habitat homewares, or just save some money 
on your groceries! Get your tickets by Saturday 30th March to be in with your chance to win.  
BUY TICKETS FOR JUST £1 
 

EASYFUNDRAISING 

You can turn your weekly grocery shopping into big donations for us when you use Easyfunding. 
Easyfundraising partners with over 7,000 brands including all the big names like Morrisons, Tesco, 
Asda, Sainsburys Waitrose and Ocado who will donate part of what you spend to our school. 
It won't cost you any extra. The cost is covered by the brand so please support us. 
FIND OUT MORE 
 
 

 

 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/bishopsuttonprimaryschool/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=77785
https://www.grownoutofit.co.uk/school/Bishop_Sutton_Primary_School/5210?page=2
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/bishop-stutton-primary-school
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/grocery-hub/?utm_source=social&utm_medium=page-share-box&utm_campaign=grocery&utm_content=LP278

